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News & Announcements: 
v State Approval Received: We’ve received state approval for the new IT Support certificate of 

achievement, which was approved by CCC in spring 2021. Congratulations to the PSME division! 
 
v Equity in the COR: At the May 17th meeting, CCC continued discussing the high-priority topic of ensuring 

equity is incorporated into Foothill course outlines of record (CORs). During this and the two remaining 
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